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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes 
   

 

A new snowmobiling 

season is nearly upon us.  

The 2010-2011 season to be 

exact!  I know it’s a little bit 

early, but think snow!  I’m 

very thrilled and excited to 

be your new Club President 

for this coming year and I 

want to thank the previous 

officers, Shawn and Dawn, 

for their excellent job and 

contribution to the club for 

the last couple of years.  As 

your new President, I plan 

on working closely with the 

other officers. 

 

Initially I plan on working on 

club communications and 

would like to move the club 

in the direction of doing 

everything electronically.  

The first vehicle of 

communication that we 

 will officially use will be our 

new WEBSITE 

(rusticridgeriders.org) which 

has been approved and is 

currently in development.  

It will be rolled out and 

finalized shortly in the 

weeks ahead.   The other 

form of communication 

that will formally be used is 

email.  The only mailings 

used will be for individuals 

without email access or for 

special events and tasks 

that require a mailing. 

 

We also have an official 

club address that should be 

used for all club business 

whenever possible.  

That new address is: 

Rustic Ridge Riders  

P. O. Box 33 

Dellwood, WI  53927 

          

 As you all know, our first 

event of the new season is 

‘SLEDFEST 2010 the GRASS 

DRAGS’ and I hope to see 

you there!  Let’s get out 

there and volunteer to help 

support Scott and John, our 

race directors.   

 

Let’s get in the club 

member ships early and do 

a little club promoting, such 

as canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

rejoin, and new ones 

interested in joining.   
 

-Dennis Kulwicki 

 

 The first meeting of the 

season was held on August 

29th at Carlson’s.  Topics 

discussed were:  ‘Grass 

Drags’ on October 2nd, 

‘Work Bee for Grass Drags’ 

on October 1st , new 

elections, and our new 

website. 

The grass drags are going 

to be held October 2nd at 

the Adams County Fair 

Grounds and we need help 

with our ‘Work Bee for Grass 

Drags’on October 1st at 

5pm. 

We held new elections and 

it went smoothly.  Dennis 

Kulwicki  is the new 

President, Rick Carlson is 

our Vice-President, Mathieu 

Labs is the new 

Treasure/Secretary, Chad 

Rinehart is our County Rep, 

and Jim Schnolis is our Trail 

Master. 

During the meeting Dennis 

Kulwicki  gave an excellent 

presentation about a 

website that our chapter 

should have.  After the 

presentation, all the 

members in attendance 

voted for the new website. 

The website should be up 

and running by October 

2010.  

Our next meeting is 

Sunday, September 26th, 

10am at Carlson’s. 

 

 -Mathieu Labs 

 

 

Special Interest 

Work Bee for Grass Drags: 

October 1st  

Grass Drags: October 2nd 

Website: October 2010 

Club Membership renewals 

for the new season is due 

Next Meeting: Sunday, 

September 26th, 10am at 

Carlson’s 

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson       

(Vice-President) ) 

Mathieu Labs 

(Treasure/Secretary) 

Chad Rhinehart 

(County Rep) 7 

Jim Schnolis          

(Trail Master) 
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